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Comments: The current proposal for the Sweetwater property tries to be too much to everybody, and as such will
detract from the remote and rustic nature of the property, at the expense of both users and residents. In
particular, the scope of development will generate way too much traffic and other negative overcrowding effects.
In this case, given the location and current nature of the property, less is more when it comes to "improving" this
area.



